
 
 
 

   

 

Interpreter Corps Report 
 
 

 November 13, 2021 
 

To:  COMO Dean McFarren   
  Curtis Han, District Chief of Staff 
  District 11N Board and Staff       
 
From: Ricardo Moreno, Interpreter Corps Program Coordinator 
 
 

• As a direct consequence of the Norwthwind article, we recruited a new 
Cantonese Interpreter in D11N (existing member) 

• Interpreters from D11N assisted in two investigations this month, with 
Vietnamese and Mandarin support.  

 

 

End of Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 


